
Election at Annual Meeting in February 2007 
Candidates set for GCSAA Board of Directors 
The Golf Course Superintendents Association of America (GCSAA) has announced the official slate of candidates 
for its 2007 elections. Voting members will elect three officers and three directors at the 2007 Annual Meeting, Friday, 
February 23rd, held in conjunction with the 2007 GCSAA Education Conference and Golf Industry Show, February 19th 

through 24th, in Anaheim, CA. 

The following individuals will appear on the ballot: 

FOR PRESIDENT: 

• Ricky D. Heine, CGCS, General Manager and Director of Grounds at The Golf Club Star Ranch in Austin, TX 

FOR VICE PRESIDENT: 

• David S. Downing II, CGCS at Rivers Edge Golf Club in Shallotte, NC 

FOR SECRETARY/TREASURER: 

• James R. Fitzroy, CGCS, Director/Superintendent at Wollaston Recreational Facility/Presidents Golf Club in North 
Quincy, MA 

• Mark D. Kuhns, CGCS, Director of Grounds at Baltusrol Golf Club in Springfield, NJ 

FOR DIRECTOR (ELECTING THREE): 

• Keith A. Lhms, CGCS at Country Club of Little Rock in Little Rock, AR 

• John C. Miller, CGCS at The Golf Club at Yankee Trace in Centerville, OH 

• Robert M. Randquist, CGCS, director of golf course and grounds at Boca Rio Golf Club in Boca Raton, FL 

• Roger M. Ruff, CGCS at Mountain Dell Golf Course in Salt Lake City, UT 

Timothy T. O'Neill, CGCS at the Country Club of Darien, CT is retiring from the board of directors after serving the 
last year as immediate past president. Sean A. Hoolehan, CGCS at Wildhorse Resort & Casino on the Umatilla Indian 
Reservation in Oregon, will serve on the board for one year as immediate past president. Sanford G. Queen, CGCS, 
Manager of Golf Operations for the city of Overland Park, KS and Patrick R. Finlen, CGCS, Director of Golf Course 
Maintenance Operations at The Olympic Club in San Francisco, both enter the second year of their terms as directors. 
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Register for the GCSAA Education Conference to reserve a seat in the education seminars of your choice. A brochure 
detailing the February 2007 conference and show in Anaheim, CA was mailed with the October issue of GCM. You also 
can find extensive information online at www.golfindustryshow.com 

http://www.golfindustryshow.com

